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Outstanding Activities or Events:
The Levelock Student Government voted to purchase kicksleds from Kicksled Alaska for 
each student enrolled at the time of the purchase, January 20, 2021. The kicksleds are 
scheduled to arrive in Anchorage on February 9. Kicksled Alaska will deliver them to 
Lake Clark Air who will deliver them to us as their schedule permits. The cost of the 
student kicksleds was $3092.50. Lake Clark Air will inform us about the freight cost after 
the kicksleds are delivered to them. We owe special thanks to Jenny Myhand for helping 
us complete the order. 

From Ms. Callander’s Elementary Class
 We’ve been working hard on adding and subtracting for level 1 and level 2 students. 
Level 4 and level 5 are working hard on multiplying 3 digit numbers by a single digit. 
Level 1 passed Unit 3 for Reach for Reading and now switching gears to our science 
unit in Unit 4. It’s about how animals grow and change over time. Level 2 students are 
working hard on their Reach for Reading Unit 3 test as are Level 4 and 5 students. 

From Mr. Ward’s Secondary Class
Our Junior has completed level 9 technology and Social Studies 8, her last Social 
Studies level. She is focusing now on completing Science and Writing 10. She plans to 
complete graduation minimums this year and to graduate in April. 
Two other students are very close to completing Social Studies 7.

Technology Progress
New laptops were delivered for secondary students and staff members. New iPads have 
been sent for the other students, but they have not been received yet.

Pupil Attendance
One student transferred to Newhalen in January and another student transferred back 
from Newhalen. In January, we had 6 elementary students and 5 secondary students 
enrolled. At the time of this writing, we have a secondary student transferring out of the 
district making our enrollment 10, K-12 students. 
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Meadow Neketa (1st grade) uses counters to do her math sporting an Abominable 
Snowman mask that was a gift from Ms. Suzanne.
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1st grader, Caden Washington, works on writing.


